
October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month.  As part of our campus-wide Red 

Flag Campaign (www.redflagcampaign.org), we are offering free Red Flag 

Bouquets for faculty/staff/offices to display during the month of October.  The 

Red Flag Campaign is a public awareness campaign designed to address dating 

violence and promote the prevention of dating violence on college 

campuses.  The bouquets have been created by the Student Wellness Advocacy 

Group and will be delivered to your office by October 3rd and picked up at the end 

of the month.  To participate, you only need a small space on your desk to display 

the bouquet and to complete the form found here: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1D98xGsnIZKyDwGJ5dHPHLO4BYn33AWyWBm

k4WDLbZnI/viewform?usp=send_form    

(Message created by Amanda Cheetham, Health Educator, Elizabethtown College) 
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